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08/02/2021  20:13:282020/5630/P SUPPRT Mr Ted Etheridge I fully support this planning application on the grounds that the garage to me has been an eyesore and has 

never fitted in with the area. And now with the new spectacular development on the Agar Grove estate, it 

would be a shame to miss this opportunity to develop and enhance this area that has been run down for so 

long.  I have taken the time to go over the plans that have been submitted and feel that the quality of the 

design is in keeping with the new and the old Victorian properties in Agar Place. This will bring the whole area 

that has been run down for long into the 21st century.  As a cyclist, who uses Agar Place on a daily basis, this 

will also make my daily cycling experience more pleasurable.  It also seems obvious to me that the shops and 

cafe that are being developed in Agar Place would be mirrored.
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